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August 4, 1958 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your letter of July 25, 1958, reporting 

reception of KYW on December 27, 1957. 

Your report and comments are helpful to us, and we are 

pleased to verify your reception. 

We hope you will be able to receive further programming 

from KYW. 

SVS:an 

Very truly yours, 

Stall 

Chief Engifeer 
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